
Mrs. Tomasetti 
September 16th Newsletter 
Room 12  
 
Dear Duzine Families, 
 ​We had a great first week of school. We are 
learning the routines and expectations of our 
classroom community.  We have done many 
activities to get to know our classmates!Spanish class began and 
we will have our first library class this week.  

Friendly Reminders  
*Just a reminder that ​we are a peanut free classroom!​ Please 
keep this in mind when packing a snack for your child. 
Peanut products may be eaten in the cafeteria. ​Thank 
you! 
 
*School​ will be ​closed​ for students on Monday, September 
30th for Rosh Hashanah. 
 
*Esopus Meadows field trip October 2, 2019.  Mark your calendar. 
Chaperones needed –more information and permission slips to 
follow. This is an all day trip beginning at 9:45 and returning 
approximately 1:45. 
 
*​Duzine Open House​ is Thursday, September 26th from 6:00-8:00 
pm. (Please be on the look-out for more details) 
 
* Book orders​ are ​due Friday, September 20​th​. ​You can order 
online. It is very easy. Our code is ​DYWWF ​Please see my website to 
do so. You can also hand in orders using the form. 
 
*​Picture Day​: Tuesday, October 8th. 



 
* We are watching the life cycle of four monarch 
caterpillars. Please ask your child about them! 
 
 
Please feel free to contact me anytime you have 
a question of concern.​ Please email, send a note or call and leave 
a message. I will get back to you as soon as 
possible.Communication is key. ​Thank you for your cooperation 
and support! I am looking forward to a great year! 
 
 
 


